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• Iglesia Bautista Agua Viva 

• For lost souls in the Dominican Republic 
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baptized 
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Dear friends and fellowlaborers, 

We hope you had a beautiful 

Resurrection Day celebration with much 

spiritual fruit. One of the things that the Lord 

has really been putting on my heart this year 

is that the resurrection is not just something 

He did. The Resurrection is in fact who He is; 

it is His identity. Jesus declared of Himself in 

John 11:25, “I am the resurrection and the 

life…” Then He asked Martha, “Believest thou 

this?” I believe this is a question we should be 

asking people everywhere we go. In a world 

and a culture so obsessed with death, let us 

be a peculiar people completely consumed 

with life.  

The Ordinances 
 April was a full month here on the 

field. I had the privilege of being able to 

baptize two of our teenagers during our Palm 

Sunday baptizmal service where we baptized 

7 believers total. On Resurrection Sunday we 

partook of the Lord’s Supper and I had the 

opportunity to personally serve those who 

had been baptized. Jesus told us in Matthew 

28:19-20 to baptize and teach them all things 

that He had commanded. By God’s grace and 

with your prayers and support that is exactly 

what we are doing.  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jóvenes 
We are excited to be working with the 

youth group again here in Jarabacoa. We are 

super grateful for Deivi and his wife Alba who 

have been leading the youth group, and 

Sandy who drives the church van for youth on 

Saturdays. This last month we had an average 

of 19 teenagers in attendance which is 

fantastic considering that April in the 

Dominican Republic is a big vacation month. 

Please pray for us to have wisdom as we 

come back alongside these young Dominicans 

and continue to train them and encourage 

them in their personal relationship with 

Christ. 

Thank you!  Joshua and Teah Lane 

www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR 


